
 

                          High Holidays Guest Ticket Policy 
 

 

 

Guest tickets for the High Holidays will be sold only to current members in good standing of HJC for the use of their 

qualified guests pursuant to the rules set forth below.  It is the responsibility of the HJC member to assure that each 

guest meets at least one of the acceptable criteria in this policy, and is not prohibited by this policy from receiving guest 

tickets.  Members of HJC who purchase guest tickets should encourage their guests to make a contribution to HJC's 

Kol Nidre Fund. 

 

           Current Members in Good Standing May Purchase/Request 

        High Holiday Tickets for the Following Individuals: 

 

• Immediate family members – (Children above age 30, siblings, parents or grandparents only) regardless 

of the immediate family member’s place of residence.  

• Relatives who are not immediate family, as defined above, and friends who live outside the Town of 

Huntington and more than 10 miles from the synagogue.  

The synagogue encourages members not to offer this courtesy for more than one year to people living on 

Long Island.  Rather, they should be encouraged to join a synagogue.                  

• Relatives who are not immediate family, as defined above, and friends who meet  

all four criteria below: 

1. Live within the Town of Huntington or closer than 10 miles to the synagogue 

2. Have never been members of HJC 

3. For whom tickets have never been purchased in the past 

4. Have expressed an interest in eventually joining our synagogue 

 

                 This rule may be waived on a case-by-case basis for guests who are currently 

               members in good standing of another local synagogue. 

 

 

The Following Individuals Are Not Eligible for Tickets  

 

Former members of HJC who live on Long Island and who are not currently members in good standing of another 

synagogue are not eligible to receive guest tickets.  Members may not purchase guest tickets for people in this category. 

 

General Information 

 

Member and guest tickets are the property of HJC.  Member and guest tickets may only be used for admission by the 

person named on the face of the ticket.  Any misuse of a ticket will void that ticket for the remainder of the Holidays.  

  

Nothing in this policy prohibits the President, the Executive Committee, or the Clergy from using their official 

discretion to offer a limited number of free guest tickets to individuals or groups, on a case-by-case basis, for the 

specific purpose of encouraging recruitment and membership development.  For example, it has been the policy of HJC 

to offer free guest tickets to HJC ECC families and/or members adult children, who request them, as a way of 

encouraging them to join.  Nothing in this policy prohibits the President or his/her designee from permitting the sale of 

guest tickets for the High Holidays to family members or current members in good standing on a case-by-case basis.  


